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The children have certainly earned their two-week break, continuing to give their very best 
effort in all areas of school life. It has been a busy term: the children have engaged diligently 
in their Spring assessments, the results of which were shared with you in your child’s Spring 
report and during parent consultations. These assessments enable our teachers to provide a 
personalised learning journey for your child, so that they continue to make excellent progress.  
 
We are excited to share with you some future dates for your diaries: firstly, our annual Camp 
Night will take place on Friday 7th July. For our new families, this is Sandgate’s most popular 
social event, where families can enjoy a night under the stars, camping in tents or bringing 
camper vans. Alternatively, families can attend just for the afternoon and evening, enjoying 
the atmosphere, camp fire, food and bingo in the hall. Our annual Summer Fete will be 
returning on Friday 14th July. This is a very popular event so we hope you will all attend this 
evening. More details will follow.  
 
Last week we said farewell to Mrs Wroe who has been supporting in the Lions class. Mrs Wroe 
has moved to another school in a role of specialism and we wish her all the best.  
 
We hope you have a wonderful Easter break and enjoy the time with family and friends.  
 

2023 Admissions 

National Offer Day 

Monday 17th April 2023 

Save the Dates 

Friday 7th July                                              
Camp Night 

Friday 14th July                                                   
Summer Fete 

BOOK SHARE – TERM 5 

TUESDAY 2ND MAY   

YEARS 3, 4, 5 AND 6      

3.15PM – 3.45PM 

THURSDAY 4TH MAY   

EYFS, YEARS 1 AND 2   

3.15PM – 3.45PM  

Thursday 27th April  -  Class Photos 

If you would like to pre-register to view the                               
photographs (when they are ready) please visit 

www.photoordering.co.uk 

Dates for your Diary 

Friday 31st March 

Last Day of Term 4 

Monday 17th April 

First Day of Term 5 

Friday 21st April 

Year 1 Trip to Dover Castle 

Thursday 27th April                                      

Class Photos 

School Dinners will 

be £2.50 per day  for 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Effective from                   

Term 5 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.photoordering.co.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cadmin%40sbsdigital.co.uk%7Ce9b9a64356d94c19476d08da246d078e%7C2f24ef51ec0d4e2cb2c081726a3fabca%7C0%7C0%7C637862347932208351%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJW


Monday  17th April Tuesday 18th April Wednesday 19th April Thursday 20th April Friday  21st April 

Gymnastics 3.15pm-4.15pm 
(Please contact:                        
info@venturecamps.co.uk  
07548 294804) 

Multi-Skills                                              
12.30pm-1.00pm                              
EYFS, Years 1 and 2 

Book Club                                         
3.15pm-4.10pm                                    
EYFS, Years 1 and 2 

Cricket Club                                      
3.15pm-4.15pm   KS2                          

Super  Spring Nature Club 
3.15pm-4.15pm                                          
EYFS, KS1 

Mixed Football                                 
3.15pm-4.30pm   KS2 

Karate  3.30pm-4.30pm                                         
(Please contact Sensei                 
Trevor on 07966686377) 

Creative Writing Club 2  
1.00pm-1.30pm,                          
Years 5 and 6 

Creative Writing Club 1  
3.15pm-4.10pm                                 
Years 1, 2 and 3 

Multi-Sports 2                             
3.15pm-4.10pm                           
KS2 

 

Forest School—Lions 

Rocksteady PM 

Multi-Sports 1                         
3.15pm-4.10pm,                        
EYFS, Years 1 and 2 

 

Forest School—Bears 

Year 5 Swimming 

Striking and Fielding Games  
1.00pm-1.30pm                                   
KS2 

Rounders                                            
3.15pm-4.15pm                                   
KS2 

Drawing Club                                  
3.15pm-4.15pm                                 
KS2 

Invite Only Football                      
3.15pm-4.30pm 

 

   Gold Book   

Congratulations to the following children who were rewarded                  
in the Gold Book this week: 

 Milah      Bumblebees      
 Frankie  Bumblebees  
  
 Eloise     Ladybirds 
 Cassie     Ladybirds  
  
      Pearl   Rabbits 
 Scarlett   Rabbits 
   
 Ariana    Owls 
 Laurence   Owls 
 
 Jack     Penguins 
 Chloe  Penguins 
     
 Bella    Panthers 
 Benjamin Panthers  
                    
 Alexander    Lions 
 Nathaniel  Lions  
        

Sofia     Bears                            
Isabella  Bears 
 
Jake   Seahorses  
Isaac  Seahorses 
   
Alexander Turtles 
Louie  Turtles 
  
Tom  Geckos 
Hugo  Geckos 
 
Isabella  Tigers 
George  Tigers 
      
Daniil  Gorillas 
Hollie        Gorillas 
  
Polly  Eagles 
Victoria  Eagles 
  

FOREST SCHOOL TERM 5 

OWLS  

WEDNESDAYS 19TH, 26TH APRIL, 

3RD, 10TH, 17TH, 24TH MAY 

RABBITS 

THURSDAYS 20TH, 27TH APRIL, 

4TH, 11TH, 18TH, 25TH MAY 

SWIMMING – TERM 5 – YEAR 2 

THURSDAYS, 20TH, 27TH APRIL, 

4TH, 11TH, 18TH, 25TH MAY 

PE – TERM 5 

MONDAY – EYFS, YEARS 1 and 3 

TUESDAY – YEARS 4, 5 AND 6 

WEDNESDAY – YEARS 2 AND 3 

THURSDAY – YEAR 5 

FRIDAY – EYFS, YEARS 4 AND 6 

Congratulations to Edward, Reuben, Harry and Beau from 

Bears Class who competed in the Kent County Rugby 

Football Union Tournament (Under 8’s). 

Congratulations 

to Ryan from 

Geckos who 

has passed his 

Grade 1 Violin 

Performance 

exam with               

Distinction!  



 

All the entries brought 
into school for the 
Turner 'Rise Up' art 

competition have now 
been submitted. 

If you would still like to 
enter, you can do so by 
following the link below 
and uploading a photo 

of your art:                          
https://

turnercontempo-
rary.org/portfolio/     

Deadline: 14th April 2023 

https://turnercontemporary.org/portfolio/
https://turnercontemporary.org/portfolio/
https://turnercontemporary.org/portfolio/


Easter Art Attack 
A huge thank you to Mrs Hill, our Family 

Liaison Officer, who organised the Easter Art 
Attack in the hall on Thursday. 



Players Wanted! 

Hawkinge Youth                
Football Club 

Under 10s (Year 5) 

Training starts after 
Easter on a Tuesday 
evening.  

Contact Mike on 
07903 118067 

Congratulations 

to Isla from 

Turtles Class 

who swam 600 

meters!                     

A fantastic 

achievement! 

Administering Medication  

 

At Sandgate Primary School, we are willing to administer prescribed medication to your child as we                  
appreciate it can be difficult for parents to come in to do this. Please see the following information in the 
form of FAQs regarding our policy and processes around this. 

 

My child has been prescribed medication. What should I do? 

Please take the medicine to the school office. You will fill out a permission form which will give the                
teaching team all of the information they need. This will then be handed to the class teacher. The class 
teacher and TA will decide who will administer the medication.  

 

My child's medication needs to be refrigerated. Is this possible? 

Absolutely. We have designated fridges in secure areas in both buildings.  

 

How will I know if my child has been administered their medication? 

The initial form you complete has a space for school staff to sign and date when your child has been given 
their medication. 

 

Should the medicine come home each day? 

Ideally, yes. This will be handed to you by the adults in the classroom at the end of the day and the form 
will be signed to confirm this has happened.  If you give permission, it can remain in school however, it is 
the parent's responsibility to collect and dispose of any medication at the end of the day/course.  Again, 
the form will be signed to confirm this. 

 

My child walks home. Can they be given their medication to bring home? 

No. Any medication must be collected by an adult.  


